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The AALS Sections on Insurance Law and Internet and Computer Law invite submissions for 

their co-sponsored program on “Emerging Technologies and The Future of Insurance” at the 

2024 AALS Annual Meeting in Washington, D.C. (January 3–6, 2024).   

 

We welcome submissions covering a broad range of issues, including (but not limited to) the 

implications of integrating new technologies, such as artificial intelligence, into insurance 

models and the delivery of insurance, as well as the role of insurance in addressing technological 

risks, including in the fields of cybersecurity, connected devices, autonomous vehicles, and 

biotechnology and life sciences.  

 

The deadline for submissions is August 16, 2023.  To submit, please email an abstract or a 

draft of an unpublished paper to Da Lin, dlin@richmond.edu. Please remove all identifying 

information from your submission; the subject line of the cover email should read: “Submission - 

AALS Emerging Technologies and Insurance.”  Questions may also be directed to Professor Lin. 

 

 
 


